BEECHER JUNIOR HIGH ANNOUNCEMENTS Thursday, May 23, 2019

There will be a short informational meeting for 8th graders interested in joining the high school cross country team immediately after school in Mrs. Graniczny's room, #113.

 7^{th} and 8^{th} grade students attending the promotion dance will need to turn in \$10 to the office by tomorrow.

This is the last week to check out books from the library. The last day to turn in library books is Thursday, May 30.

There is no school on Monday, May 27 in observance of Memorial Day.

Students need to have their fines and fees paid in order to attend the end-of-year field trip. This includes registration fees, lunch fines, library fines, PE fines, fines for lost or damaged books, etc.

The BJHS Academic/Music Awards Ceremony will be held on May 30 at 1:30 p.m. Parents are invited to attend.

The Little Caesars fundraiser participation raffle and cash and candy pull will take place at the Awards Ceremony.

Any 8th grade students interested in playing high school golf should see Mr. Martewicz for information on the Bobcat Bootcamp for golf.

Fliers for Manteno Youth Soccer are available in the office.